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Licensing and Safety Committee – 2 September 2015 
 
 
Taxi Licensing Sub-Committees A and B 
 
 
1. Summary of report 
 

To request the Committee to consider the appointment of Chairmen to the Taxi 
Licensing Sub-Committees A and B. 

 
 
2. Recommendations 
 
 That the Committee confirm the appointment of Councillor Clarke as Chairman of  

Taxi Licensing Sub-Committee A and Councillor Sears as Chairman of Taxi 
Licensing Sub-Committee B. 

 
 
3. Report detail 
 
3.1 At the adjourned Council meeting held on 3 June 2015 the membership of the  

Licensing and Safety Committee was agreed and Councillor Sears was 
appointed Chairman of the Committee and Councillor Clarke appointed as Vice-
Chairman. 

 
3.2 At the first meeting of the Licensing and Safety Committee held on 10 June 2015  

the Taxi Licensing Sub-Committees A and B were re-established for the current 
municipal year with Sub-Committee A meeting at 10.00 a.m. and Sub-Committee 
B commencing meetings at 6.00 p.m. 

 
3.3. At the meeting of the Committee held on 10 June 2015 it was indicated that  

Councillor Clarke would Chair the meetings of Taxi Licensing Sub-Committee A 
and Councillor Sears would chair Taxi Licensing Sub-Committee B. 

 
3.4 At the first meeting of Taxi Licensing Sub-Committee B held on 8 July 2015  

members questioned why the appointment of Chairman was not included on the 
agenda.  The representative of Democratic Services presented advised that the 
chairmanships of Taxi Licensing Sub-Committees had been agreed at the 
Licensing and Safety Committee on 10 June 2015 but, due to an oversight, had 
not been included in the minutes for that meeting. 
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